ATTACHMENT 3

To: Mayor and Chapel Hill Town Council

From: Bob Schreiner, Chair@jg F\/é‘\/

Library Board of Trustees
Subject: Proposed agreement with Siena Hotel about Prit:hard Park
Date: November 3, 2004

The Library Board of Trustees reviewed the proposed agreement between the Town and
Siena Hotel about use of Pritchard Park at its September and October meetings.

In general, we agree with the proposal.
We do have two comments:

1. The draft plan shows car access on the north side of Estes, just west of Franklin
Street and before Library Drive. We are concerned that this will create
significant traffic difficulties.

2. There is mention of Town funds for art for the Art Garden. Ve cautiously
support that, but we do not support any use of Library expansion funds for this

purpose.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment.



